
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

There are millions of children living in poverty in the US and around the world, and our school wants to

use the power of laughter to help!

That's why we've joined the Red Nose Day Joke-Ha-Thon to raise money to support children impacted by

poverty. We will be writing, memorizing, and performing our jokes in our very own class comedy show,

spreading some much-needed joy while helping others!

Here's how you can support our Fundraiser!

Help your child practice their jokes — everyone needs an audience! {The comedy show will be on

May 25th!}

• If you're able, donate to support our fundraiser to help children who need it most!We will have

donation buckets out in every classroom on May 25th.

Even a small amount can make a world of difference for a child in need:

• $1 can provide nutritious food for a child

• $3 can buy a warm, clean blanket for a young person facing homelessness

• $5 can provide a child with remote or online homework help and mentoring

• $5 can help pay for medical supplies for a doctor’s visit on a mobile clinic

Thank you for helping us!

Noses On 2023!


